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STONEHOUSE COMMUNITY COUNCIL  
NOTE FOR PROPOSED MEETING TO BE  HELD ON 20-06-2022 

 
1 MEMBERS PRESENT & APOLOGIES 

 IN ATTENDANCE APOLOGIES 
 R Freel, R Craig,  K Gallacher Apology from G Smith, N Wood,Y Gardiner, 

S Montgomery  
 First planned open meeting however chair George Smith was unwell, Nicola Woods daughter had 

tested positive for covid, Sharon Montgomery was working and Y Gardiner had a previous agreed 
meeting. 
Covid levels were still high in the village with a number of people known to those present being 
sick with covid. 
Whilst membership was not quorate the three members present waited to establish if any 
members of the pubic would turn in order that they could explain the situation.  
Secretary will also continue to circulate any planning applications or correspondence which 
requires members to feedback and make decisions on. 
No members of the public turned up. Those present left the hall at 7.45 with the next open public 
meeting being August as no meetings are  generally held in July.  

 

 DATE OF NEXT MEETING 
Next meeting would be 15th August 2022 

 

 


